Katelyn Syminc.;ton

From: Peter Nichols

Sent: Thursday, 14 November 2019 2:58 PM
To: Katelyn Symington

Subject: RE: Teralba Recycling Facility - MOD 1
Hi Katelyn;

| have reviewed the revised plans by City Projects Engineering dated 8 November 2019 (Proposed Sketch Plan Draft-
D — SRC Entry Construction Amendment). The modified batters on this plan look acceptable and demonstrate that a
BDAR would not be required. BCD is satisfied that a BDAR is not required.

Regards
Peter
P i Peter Nichols Hunter Central Coast Branch
m anning, Senior Conservation Planning Officer  -eVe! 4, 26 Honeysuckle Drive
d_ Vi Industry & Biodiversity and Conservatiog Newcastle NSW 2300
NSW | Epvironment Do Y Locked Bag 1002 Dangar NSW 2309

T 02 4927 3103

vw dpie.nsw

ov.au




